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Sent via email and Fir.sl Class Mail

April 3, 2019

Stephen Smith
Plant Manager
Cardinal FG

545 Avcry Road West
Winlock, WA 98596

RE; 2019 Natural Gas Intrastatc Transmission Standard Inspection - Cardinal FG
(Insp. No. 7818)

Dear Mr. Smith:

Stair from the Washington Utilities and Transporlalion Commission (slafi) conducted a Natural
Gas Intrastate Transmission Standard Inspection of Cardinal FG, (Cardinal) Winlock unit from
March 11-13 and 25th, 2019. The inspection included a records review and inspection of
pipeline facilities.

No apparent violations were noted as a result of the inspection. This inspection will be closed as
of the date of this letter.

Staff thanks Cardinal's personnel for their professionalism and cooperation during this
inspection.

If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Lex Vinsel at (360)
789-6024.

Sincerely,

5ean C/Mayo
Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Steven Godlewski, Engineering Manager, Cardinal FG
Robert Cosenlino, Principal Consultant, Cosentino Consulting

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.


